

# The Crisis House Connector November 2020 Newsletter

Crisis House exceeds fundraising goal for the New Property Purchase Campaign!

Crisis House New Property Purchase

# We Nid It Together!

Thanks to YOU, our generous supporters,
Crisis House's New Property Purchase Campaign has
reached our goal of \$250,000, doubled by the
David C. Copley Foundation "dollar-for dollar" match
to \$500,000!



### Because of YOU, We've Crossed the Finish Line!

Thanks to **YOU**, our generous supporters, Crisis House's New Property Purchase Campaign has reached our goal of \$250,000, doubled by *David C. Copley Foundation*'s "dollar-for dollar" match to \$500,000!

Crisis House is both humbled by and grateful for the *David C. Copley Foundation* and continued support from individuals, local organizations, service clubs, and foundations in our community! A very special thanks to the *Walter J. & Betty C. Zable Foundation* for filling the funding gap!

In less than three months, Crisis House has exceeded our goal and raised nearly \$309,975 towards a new building and related relocation expenses.

Although we are excited to have surpassed our match grant, we are still raising

additional funds towards relocation, owner improvements, and operating costs.

Thanks to our loyal supporters, Crisis House has entered escrow for a new home for our next 50 years of service!

Thank you, Friends of Crisis House, for contributing to preserving the legacy and service of Crisis House for our San Diego community!

We couldn't have done it without you!

## Ron "Ronnie" Overman's Memory Lives On



Ron Overman devotedly served on our Crisis House board as Board President and member of the Board since 2012. He was a longtime volunteer of 35 years and our annual Fish Camp organizer for underserved children. Although he is no longer with us, his legacy and support for Crisis House live on.

We are grateful to Ron's friends, family, and the San Diego Bass Masters for presenting Crisis House with a plaque symbolizing Ron's legacy of kindness and also a continuation of support towards and relationship with Crisis House. The San Diego Bass Masters club members donated \$6,000 to our New Property Purchase Campaign in Ron's memory. In these ways and many more, Ron continues to be a pillar of generosity and compassion for Crisis House.

#### "Strength is often measured by how adversity is handled."

**Photo Above:** From left to right: Regina Seaberg (Ron's dear friend & San Diego Bassmaster), Robbie Overman (Ron's son), Mary Case (Crisis House Executive Director), Laurie Weimann (Ron's daughter-in-law), Mark Weimann (Ron's son), and Cathy Smith (Crisis House Board President).

# **Giving Tuesday in Full Swing!**



Giving Tuesday is a global generosity movement unleashing the power of people and organizations to transform their communities and the world.

It's a simple idea: whether it's making someone smile or giving some of what we have to those who need our help, every act of generosity counts and everyone has something to give.

To participate in **Giving Tuesday** at Crisis House, donate **here!** 

#### Remember to Follow us on Social Media!

Here's a reminder to **follow** and **"like"** us on social media! We are on Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, and Twitter. Click on the icons below to join in on the action online! We'd love to share our stories with you.



Please **share** our posts with your community, as well!

It is only *together* that we can spread awareness and continue to serve those experiencing homelessness and domestic violence in San Diego.









Crisis House remains committed to serving those experiencing homelessness and domestic violence abuse.

